INFLPR - OSA Student Chapter - Pizza Party, October 25, 2013

INFLPR OSA Student Chapter (ROMANIA) hosted a social event with the participation of
most of the Chapter members.

Many of the old Chapter members graduated and now most of the Chapter members are
new OSA student members. Now our Chapter has 9 student members, from which 7 registered
this year.

The event was a good opportunity for members to better know each other and change
ideas. Alina lonescu, who represented our Chapter at the OSA Annual Leadership Conference
this year, shared her experience with the other members.

We have also discussed about future activities and ways of promoting our Chapter. We
plan to organize some recruiting events in the future. Some of the members will also be involved
in the organization of a Conference, next year.

Below are some pictures from the hosted event.
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